
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Planning for the SDRME summer meeting is in full swing. We want take advantage of the wealth 
of expertise possessed by our members by asking you to consider being involved in planning and 
presenting the summer meeting. Leaders of three sessions want to hear from any of you who are 
interested in helping them develop the following topics: 
Team Work/Simulation - Kristi Ferguson (kristi-ferguson@uiowa.edu)  
Mixed Methods Research: Using Both Qualitative and Quantitative Methods - Linda Goldenhar 
(GOLDENLA@UCMAIL.UC.EDU) 
Innovative Technologies - Frank Schimpfhauser (fschimpf@acsu.buffalo.edu)  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Elaine F. Dannefer, Ph.D. 
Chair Elect SDRME Executive Committee 
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